PTA Newsletter July 2021



Your 2020/21 PTA Committee

President: Mrs Prest
Chairperson: Clare Voelcker
Vice Chair: Claire Parker
Treasurer: Scott Gee
Secretary: Cath White

Thank you

We are incredibly grateful to

Tiffany Photography

for donating £380 to the PTA from the sale of the class photos.

Thanks to everyone who bought one too.

PTA EMBSAY & EASTBY 3PEAKS CHALLENGE

Well done to everyone who took part.

If you haven't already seen the photos on our Facebook page then take a look. They're great!

We raised an amazing £2,700

Thank you

We are incredibly grateful to

Roger Tiffany Ltd

for donating another £100 to the PTA from their second local Garden Room sale.

Amazon Smíle



Did you know that if you shop on Amazon you can log onto your account via http://smile.amazon.co.uk and Amazon will donate money to the Embsay School PTA for every transaction you make? All you have to do is select us as your nominated charity. It is also now possible to setup through the Amazon App, by clicking on AmazonSmile">settings>AmazonSmile. So far, we have received over £150. **There is no extra cost to you.**

2020/21 Overview

As we come to the end of another difficult year for fundraising, we'd like to share with you some of the work the items/events the PTA has funded this year:

- The Christmas Pantomime.
- Christmas gifts.
- Year 6 leavers hoodies.

Our main fundraising objective is to buy and install the second set of multisport equipment on the top playground. The line markings and first set were installed and funded by the PTA towards the end of the last academic year.

We hope you all have a lovely summer break

Contact the PTA

- Via Facebook
- <u>pta@embsay.n-yorks.sch.uk</u>
- Talk to the committee members

Date of Next meeting

AGM

Thursday October 7th at 7pm

Everyone Welcome.